
 

 

 

 

 

The Orange Grove Music Department is proud to present 
 

The Orange Grove 

Combined Choirs 

Winter Concert 

 

 
 

Featuring: 

The OGJH Mixed Choir 

The OGJH Beginner Choir 

The OGHS Mixed JV Choir 
And  

The OGHS Varsity Treble Honors Choir 
 

 

Our presentation will take place in the 

Orange Grove High School Café-torium  

at 6:30 pm, December 19, 2017 

 

All ages are welcome to attend! 


